
 

 

 

Engineering and Architecture students from the University of 

Zaragoza visit the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo 
 

 
 

 

With the start of the school and university year, student visits to the Ercros factory in 

Sabiñánigo have returned. A group of 60 Engineering and Architecture students from the 

University of Zaragoza has been in charge of inaugurating the factory's open days season. 

 

The students, divided into two groups and accompanied by their respective coordinators, 

were received by the factory's technical staff, who explained to them how Ercros works, 

its work centres and the productive activity it carries out. 

 

After the explanation, Ercros technicians accompanied the students on a guided tour of 

the chlorine-soda and hydrogen peroxide plants. 

 

The Sabiñánigo factory is part of the chlorine derivatives division of Ercros and has a 

staff of 230 people. The centre opens its doors several times a year to welcome university, 

vocational training and high school students. 

 

 

Sabiñánigo, September 27, 2023 


